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13 Februmy, 2017 

To Whom It Concerns: 

On February 7'", 2017 the Lake County Board of Supervisors unanimously approved a new master fee 
schedule for the county. As a consequence, many county fees increased on February 13'" including the 
Quagga Mussel sticker fee. The new cost for the sticker will be $20.00 for either resident or visitor stickers. 
The increased revenue will allow the Quagga mussel prevention program to operate without a deficit which 
in turn, will allow other Water Resources funds to be used for the benefit of the lake and our users. 

Thank you for your cooperation and support. 


